
 

Posted November 10, 2023 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE 

NORTH OAKLAND COUNTY FIRE 

AUTHORITY BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 6:30 PM 

NOVEMBER 20, 2023 AT THE NOCFA 

STATION 1, HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

 

The next scheduled meeting is Monday 

December 18, 2023 at 6:30pm, Rose 

Township Offices. 9080 Mason St. 

Holly MI, 48442. 
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